From: kgmc

Sent: Saturday, 5 January 2013 11:20 AM

To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Compulsory Elections

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you as I have heard that Campbell Newmann is trying to suggest that we should NOT have compulsory voting in QLD, Australia.

I would like to protest strongly against this as I think it would be an injustice to our nation. All people should be encouraged to vote and although

some dont care for it I know if it hadnt been compulsory voting for me that I would not of bothered to find out about each party and what they stood for.

Today I feel more empowered because I have a say in who is elected.

I believe the only reason Campbell Newmann wants this changed is that he doesnt think he will be re-elected if we all vote as he will have greater control if only a small portion vote. I dont believe this would be a fair election.

Please do not let Campbell Newmann change this ruling.

Kind regards

Kylie McGufficke